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The First-Year Global Experience consists of a spring-semester course that counts as a 2 credit business 

elective and includes a class trip to an international destination. The course provides a meaningful global 

experience through an in-depth perspective of a set of industries and culture for a specific region outside 

the United States and a short academic program (either during Spring Break or early May) to the region 

under study. 

Alumni and Leeds Board Members are invited to participate in this program and travel with the students 

to one of twelve different destinations: Argentina, Costa Rica, Croatia, Ireland, Israel, Italy, Japan, 

Portugal, South Africa, Spain, Switzerland, and United Arab Emirates. Each of these programs has a specific 

industry and/or business theme focus. An alum or board member wishing to participate in this program 

commits to the following: 

1. Attend at least two lectures during the spring semester. An activity will be designed to make the 

alum / board member an active participant in at least one of the lectures. 

2. Participate in most of the program activities abroad, which typically include company visits, 

speakers, cultural and social events. In other words, the alum / board member is expected to be 

engaged with the group. 

3. Sponsor at least one student in the group. The student’s cost is $3,575, with the exception of 

Japan, South Africa, and UAE. 

Go to http://www.colorado.edu/business/fgx for additional information about FGX, including travel 

dates. 
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